单元阅读拓展

## 一、完形填空。

There is a 1 near my house. I like going there. In the zoo we can see many 2 . There are pandas, giraffes, lions... I like elephants best because I think they are 3 and cute. Elephants are smart animals, too. They can play 4 soccer. They can 5 draw very well. They can walk for a long time and never 6 lost. They can remember places 7 food and water. But elephants are in great 8.

People cut down many trees so elephants are losing their homes. People also 9 elephants for their ivory. We must save the trees and not buy things 10 of ivory. )1. A. park B. zoo C. library 2. A. books B. animals C. trees 3. A. friend B. boring C. friendly B. the )4. A. / C. a )5. A. either C. also B. too B. do )6. A. get C. go B. with )7. A. at C. and

( )8. A. danger B. rule C. luck
( )9. A. save B. kill C. cut
( )10. A. made B. making C. make

## 二、(石家庄四十二中单元卷)阅读理解。

My name is Dave. I have two good friends. On Saturday we usually go to see the animals in the zoo. Tom likes pandas, because they are kind of shy. He likes Lingling best. Lingling is three years old now. Tom often goes to see her. Mary likes to play with giraffes. There are two giraffes in the zoo. They're friendly to people. My favorite animals are lions. I think they're strong. But Mary doesn't like them.

She says lions are too scary. We have a dog. Its name is Bargo. It's black and white. Bargo often goes with us to the zoo. It's cute. We all love it very much.

- ( )1. How old is Lingling?
  - A. Two. B. Three. C. Four. D. Five.
- ( )2. Why does Mary like giraffes?
  - A. Because they're shy.
  - B. Because they're friendly.
  - C. Because they're scary.
  - D. Because they're strong.

( )3. What are Dave's favorite animals?

A. Pandas.

B. Giraffes.

C. Lions.

D. Dogs.

( )4. Why doesn't Mary like lions?

A. Because they're lazy.

B. Because they're scary.

C. Because they're strong.

D. Because they're cute.

( )5. Which of the following is right?

A. Bargo is a friend of Dave's friend.

B. Bargo is a dog.

C. They see three giraffes in the zoo.

D. Tom likes lions.

## 三、任务型阅读。

There are many animals around us. Do you know what they can do? They can do many different things. For example, some dogs can help the blind(盲 的) people walk. We call them "seeing-eye dogs". With their help, the blind people can walk to any place. Some dogs can help the policeman to catch the thief. Elephants can move the heavy things for people. They can also help people take a shower. Dolphins can play with people. And they can find

things in the water. Some animals can make us happy. It's a good job to teach animals to do some work. I think it is very interesting. If you have time, you can have an animal as your pet.

根据短文内容完成下列任务。

1. What animal can help the blind people walk?

2. What can dolphins help people do?

3. Can the elephants help people move the heavy things?

4. 将画线部分句子译为汉语。

( )5. "Seeing-eye dogs" means \_\_\_\_\_.

A. 导盲犬

B. 猎犬

C. 警犬

D. 看门狗